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New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) recently attended the

Bellmore Fire Department annual Inspection and Installation Dinner where they honored

outgoing Chief Stephen Marsar and incoming Chief of the Department Daniel Holl.  Senator

Venditto is pictured here with members of the Department, Hempstead Town Councilman
Gary Hudes and Wantagh Fire Department Member Steve Rhoads.
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